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This letter is to show my support of HB 3263. The case loads are beyond huge.  They 
need to be reduced by a significant amount.  With these high numbers, it's virtually 
impossible to properly treat students. 
 
I support the efforts that are being made by OTAO to reduce the numbers.  I am a 
COTA and I witness some of my therapists’ numbers most often in the 80' and 90's.  A 
case load of 50 is reasonable. 
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Portland, OR 97227 
 
astrauss@pps.net 
 


